
March 20, 2017

HERON HEIGHTS & PARK TRAILS 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS

Anticipated Key Milestones
Ø Modular Delivery: Week of March 20, 2017
Ø Onsite Renovations: March - June 2017
Ø Occupancy: June 2017

Renovations to modular classrooms expected to begin 
promptly upon their delivery this week 

Two Parkland elementary schools, Heron Heights and Park Trails, are now home to 
additional modular classrooms. With the modular units arriving on the two 
campuses this week, their transformation and modernization can begin 
promptly. 

The modular classrooms will undergo improvements and beautification 
between now and the start of the 2017-2018 school year. The scheduled 
work includes roof replacement, new sections of flooring and light fixtures, 
exterior and interior painting, new exterior doors and door closers, and 
adding new toilets and mirrors in the modular classrooms’ bathrooms. 

By the time students return to school this fall, the modular classrooms will look and 
feel modernized.

Restoration to the modular classrooms started at Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. 
Montessori, however due to site limitations much of the planned 
improvements could not  take place there,  and will be done once they arrive 
at the new sites.  Performing the renovation work onsite at the two schools is 
a sensible and practical step in the overall upgrade of the modular 
classrooms. Carrying out the renovations work before relocating the units may 
have subjected the units to potential damage and unnecessary repairs after 
delivery to the schools.  We look forward to beginning the transformation 
process promptly and remain confident the finished product will make for a 
functional and appealing addition that students at both Heron Heights and 
Park Trails elementary schools can enjoy.
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